Headteacher

John Galvin

Petworth CofE Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk **Website:** www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



17th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite your son/daughter along to the early morning sessions to help them further progress in their maths and reading ability. These sessions will take place on Monday and Tuesday from 8am to 8.30am starting on Monday 23rd September and finishing on Tuesday 3rd December. Please can you come to the main entrance to the school at 8am.

The sessions will be run by myself. The children will be working on the computer to improve their reading and maths skills, which can also be accessed at home. The children will play a selection of games and follow instructions to allow them to consolidate their learning as well as learning new skills. To do this we will be using Times Table Rockstars and Prodigy. The teachers will be able to identify areas that need to be developed and assist the children in developing their skills.

Due to the limited number of computers available, places this term will be issued on a first come first serve basis and you will be notified on Friday 20th September if your child has been successfully allocated a place.

Yours sincerely,

Le daub

Maria mari
Laura Sandon-Webb
Deputy Headteacher
Morning Sessions Autumn Term 2019
I would like to attend the morning sessions every Monday and Tuesday starting at 8am.

Signed......Date......Date